
Report of IQAC workshop on “New Binary Accreditation System of NAAC” 

A one day workshop on “New Binary Accreditation System of NAAC” was held at Maharaja Bir Bikram 

College, Agartala, on 16th November, 2024, which was organised by the Internal Quality Assurance Cell 

(IQAC). The guests present for this workshop were renowned academician from this state, and they were 

Dr. Sanjoy Roy, Rtd. Principal, Dr. Haradhan Saha, Principal, Swami Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Mohanpur 

and Dr. Abhijit Sarkar, Principal, Government Degree College, Kamalpur, Dhalai. The programme got 

started by felicitation of the guests on the dais with floral bouquet, risha and a memento. It was followed 

by watering a sapling by the guests with chanting of Shanti Mantra by Dr. Debjani Bhattacharya, Associate 

Professor, to embark the workshop proceedings. This was followed by welcome address delivered by Dr. 

Barnali Dey, Co-ordinator, IQAC. In her address Dr. Dey highlighted the importance behind organising this 

workshop. Following this Dr. Haradhan Saha, Principal, Swami Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Mohanpur, 

gave a detail presentation on the theme of the workshop bringing out the importance of New Binary 

Accreditation System of NAAC. There after, Dr. Abhijit Sarkar, Principal, Government Degree College, 

Kamalpur, Dhalai, in his presentation touched on all the attributes step by step of New Binary 

Accreditation System of NAAC and how the college should get prepared for NAAC Accreditation in the days 

to come.  Next was the presentation from Dr. Sanjoy Roy, Rtd Principal. Dr. Roy in his presentation stressed 

for enhancing the quality and all the possibilities of the New Binary Accreditation System of NAAC. At the 

same time he apprised all the faculty members of his personal experience as an expert during his NAAC 

visit to different higher Educational institutions round the country, which no doubt enriched all the 

participants of the workshop. Thereafter, the floor was open for discussion and doubt clearance. Following 

this, the presidential address was delivered by the Hon’ble Principal, Dr. Nirmal Bhadra, of MBB College, 

Agartala, who presided over the programme. In his address, Dr. Bhadra appreciated the effort of IQAC for 

organising this very pertinent workshop which is the need of an hour at the transition phase of NAAC 

accreditation system into New Binary Accreditation System, and also extended heartfelt thanks to all for 

making this particular workshop a grand success. The entire programme was composed by Dr. Surojit Sen 

Gupta, Associate Professor and member of IQAC. NSS volunteers were active and assisted the entire 

workshop in a smooth manner. All together 47 faculty members participated in the workshop. At the end 

sweet packets were distributed to all who were present in the workshop.  

 

 

   

  
 


